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Journeying Together in Christ 

3 October 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

We are excited to welcome PrimeVR to the school on Friday the 13th of October to run 

some virtual reality workshops with pupils in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6. All pupils must have 

consent from a parent or guardian to use a VR headset like the one in the image below. 

A tablet can be provided as an alternative device for accessing the workshops if a 

headset is not suitable. 

 

 
 

Please complete the form below by Wednesday the 11th of October. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr Croghan 

Headteacher 

 

 

Child’s Name: _______________________ 

  I give permission for my child to wear a VR Headset. 

  A tablet would be more suitable for my child.  

Parent/Carer Name ___________________ Parent/Carer Signature ________________ 
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